
“All insurance is the same…isn’t it?”

As an independent insurance agency, we hear both current and potential clients 
ask for the “cheapest coverage” or promise their business if we can “save them 
money”. The question we usually ask right after that is, “when would you like to 
save that money…each month when you make your payment or when you need 
to have coverage”. The answer cannot be “both”. 

Each day we see policies that supposedly have “full coverage” – something that 
doesn’t exist because every policy has Limits – and yet the insured has little to 
no understanding of what would happen if they actually needed to have their 
losses covered. We recently provided a Condo quote for a client and explained 
that the premium on this may be higher than other quotes he might get as we 
always quote our clients with Replacement Cost Coverage rather than Actual 
Cash Value for the contents of their Condos.

What that “insurance speak” means is that, if you were to have a covered loss 
(i.e. fire or theft), Replacement Cost Coverage would pay for new replacements 
of old contents up to the limits of the policy (minus any deductible). Actual Cash 
Value however, would derive a depreciated cost for those same contents (also 
minus any deductible). With Actual Cash Value, if you had a $1,000, five year old 
TV that has depreciated 80% over that time, you would get a check for $200 to 
replace it – Replacement Cost Coverage would pay for you to replace that same 
TV even if it now cost $1,200!

You may be asking, “so why don’t all agents give quotes with that coverage or at 
least explain it in a way we can understand? Good question. The simple answer 
is that our industry has had talking lizards, cavemen and lipstick laden Flo’s 
making us so “price fixated”, that we have forgotten to ask what value we’re 
getting for whatever price we pay. At Family Insurance Services, Inc., we 
believe that our best client is an educated one – because when you don’t know 
what you’re buying, then price is the only thing that matters.

If you have questions about your current Condo, Auto, Boat or RV policy or have 
received a non-renewal notice on your Homeowners coverage, give us a call at 
(954) 431-1233 or visit us online at www.familyinsurancefl.com. As an 
Independent Agent serving our South Florida neighbors since 1981, we represent 
more than 20 companies – allowing us to evaluate your needs and find the 
coverages that best protect you and your family.


